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Mobility 21 Summit

Friday, I joined Chair Knabe and Board Directors O'Connor and Robinson and nearly 900 business leaders, transportation practitioners and elected officials from across the southland at the Ninth Annual Mobility 21 Southern California Transportation Summit. This year's theme was "delivering Sustainable transportation Solutions" and featured an update on California's High Speed train project by High Speed Rail Authority Chairman, Anaheim Mayor Curt Pringle, as well as an inspirational keynote address by the co-founders of a.ker.fa, a nonprofit organization dedicated to changing lives in Africa one bicycle at a time. I participated in a roundtable discussion during the closing plenary session with my peers from six other Mobility 21 Counties: Anne Mayer, Riverside; Deborah Barmack, San Bernardino, Darren Kettle, Ventura, Will Kempton, Orange, and Gary Gallegos, San Diego. Chair Knabe addressed a crowd of standing-room only capacity regarding the Metro 30/10 plan and Accelerated Highway Program. With nearly 75 exhibitors and twice as many breakout sessions this year than in the previous year, the conference has grown considerably. I am proud to be a member of Mobility 21's Board of Directors, and am pleased to welcome the Summit back to Los Angeles County in 2011 for its tenth anniversary.

Procurement Postings for This Week

Roll-Up Door Maintenance Services  

Procurement will release an Invitation for Bids, IFB No. OP33442634, Roll-Up Door Maintenance Services next week to provide roll-up, fire and glass/aluminum door installation, repair and preventive maintenance services throughout Metro bus and rail transit facilities. The procurement process blackout period is expected to run from November 1, 2010 through February 1, 2010.

This procurement is necessary because these doors provide safety and security for the locations occupied.  

Any inquiries concerning this procurement action during the blackout period must be directed to and may only be answered by Nicole Dang, Contract Administrator, at (213) 922-7438.

New Light Rail Vehicles
Procurement will release a Request for Proposals, RFP No. P3010, on November 1, 2010, to procure New Light Rail Vehicles. The procurement process blackout period is expected to run from November 1, 2010 through September 2011.

The Board approved release of RFP P3010 for New Light Rail Vehicles (LRV) at its October Board Meeting, to procure 78 LRV’s, and up to an addition 157 LRV’s in four separate options. The RFP will include terms and conditions and incentive evaluation elements that address a local jobs program, an additional U.S. component program, a Metro managed DBE Anticipated Level of Participation, and Clean Air and Water requirements that are consistent with rules and statutes of Southern California Air Quality Management District. 
Any inquiries concerning this procurement action during the blackout period must be directed to and may only be answered by Victor Ramirez, Manager, Contract Administration, at (213) 922-1059.



	

	








